
 
 

 

  

Fall Conference  

September Newsletter Update 

 

If you have not already done so, please make your reservation to attend our district’s Fall 

Conference, September 16 in Harrison. We will explore the two new areas of emphasis for 

Lions, Pediatric Cancer, and Diabetes. An important update on our district’s diabetes grant 

will also be presented. The highlight of the day will be a presentation by our own 

International Director Jenny Ware. Make sure you bring your club’s donations for the 

Parade of Checks. We will collect for: LCIF, Eversight, Leader dogs, Lions of Michigan 

Foundation, Kidsight, Bear Lake, Paws with a Cause, All State Band, and Dist. 11-E1 

Diabetes Fund. The $10 registration fee covers coffee, rolls, and lunch. Registrations must 

reach PDG Tim Anderson by September 11. If you are unable to send in the $10 in advance 

there will be a pay at the door option, however Tim will need to be notified so we have an 

accurate meal count. Tim can be e-mailed at dgtim11e1@charter.net . Doors open at 8:30 

and the conference begins at 9 am. The Harrison Lions Club is located in the Clare Co. 

fairgrounds at 417 Fairlane, Harrison.  

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

2017 Fall Conference Registration 

 

Club _________________________________________ 

Name/s_______________________________________________      

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

__________ 

                

Amount Enclosed ($10 per registrant) ____________________ 

Mail to Secretary Tim Anderson 107 Pine Shore Dr. Cadillac, Mi. 496        

Questions call 1st VDG Al Roeseler- 989 465-6482 or cell 989 615-39601                 

 Registration deadline is September 11.  


